

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 6th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,



It is that time of year again – Christmas party time!

Each class will be having their parties on Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> December 2023.

On this day we ask that children bring in a bag of party clothes so that children can change into these for the party. Nursery children may wear party clothes to school on this day.

During their party, children will be offered a drink of squash and a snack. Please can you ensure that you update any allergies or food intolerances with the school office before this date.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs C Smith Headteacher













